
With regard to the responses you sent me, please send the following to those identified: 
  
To Savills for Imperial– The Examiner notes what you say in your response dated 10 October, about 
the limited time you feel you have had to study the Revised Viability Study of May 2023. He 
considers that it will be most helpful for the Hearing if any additional points to those that you have 
already made, are available to participants before the hearing date. Therefore, he asks that if you 
have additional evidence to put before him, it arrives by CoB on Wednesday 22 November. 
  
To Lichfields for Prologis – The Examiner notes in your response dated 25 September, that you refer 
to a lack of public consultation on the Revised CIL Viability Study, but you make no comment on the 
content of the revised study. The intension of the Examiner was to give you the opportunity to 
consider the revised study and make further representations on it. You are now again invited to do 
this. It is highly desirable that the detail, of any critique of the study is available before the Hearing. 
Please let me know if you intend to submit a further representation, and if you are, submit it before 
CoB on Wednesday 22 November. 
  
To DP9 for Gempoint - The Examiner notes in your response dated 21 September, that you have not 
been able to review in detail the Revised CIL Viability Study, but you wish to comment at the 
Hearing. The intension of the Examiner was to give you the opportunity to consider the revised 
study and make further representations on it. You are now again invited to do this. It is highly 
desirable that the detail of any critique of the study is available before the Hearing. Please let me 
know if you intend to submit a further representation, and if you are, submit it before CoB on 
Wednesday 22 November. 
  
To DP9 for Tiago Properties - The Examiner notes in your response dated 21 September, that you 
have not been able to review in detail the Revised CIL Viability Study, but you wish to comment at 
the Hearing. The intension of the Examiner was to give you the opportunity to consider the revised 
study and make further representations on it. You are now again invited to do this. It is highly 
desirable that the detail of any critique of the study is available before the Hearing. Please let me 
know if you intend to submit a further representation, and if you are, submit it before CoB on 
Wednesday 22 November. 
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